
January 2021 (Tyler) Radio Spot  
 
Hello.  This is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District.  At 
this time, it is my pleasure to introduce one of our outstanding students at 
Pendleton High School, Tyler Spratling. 
 
Hello.  Through my four years, I have participated in our Pendleton FFA chapter 
as a member and an officer.  I have also participated in Pendleton High School 
cross country, the swim team, and track.  Go Bucks! 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to Every 
Student, Every Day. 
 


